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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

I do not believe any exceptions should be made for the size of signs.  If an exception is made in this
case then an exception will be wanted in all cases.  That stretch of Bardstown Road has been
consistent with signage and should maintain such.  Do not start letting the signage overpower the
roads - - keep the signage consistent with what other businesses are restricted to.
Thank you for your consideration.
Laura Tallent
 
 
 
Laura Lukenbill Tallent, CPA
Tallent & Associates, CPA
10837 Bluegrass Parkway
Louisville KY 40299
502-532-8504 Phone
502-532-8506 Fax
www.tallentcpa.com
 
Any accounting, business or tax advice contained in this communication, including
attachments and enclosures, is not intended as a thorough, in-depth analysis of specific issues,
nor a substitute for a formal opinion, nor is it sufficient to avoid tax-related penalties. If
desired, Tallent & Associates would be pleased to perform the requisite research and provide
you with a detailed written analysis. Such an engagement may be the subject of a separate
engagement letter that would define the scope and limits of the desired consultation services.

mailto:ltallent@tallentcpa.com
mailto:Beth.Jones@louisvilleky.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/sXkJCyPA7Ysm6DPJtMckYk?domain=tallentcpa.com

